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HB 2427 HD1 PROPOSED SD1 – RELATING TO THE REPEAL OF NON-GENERAL  
  FUNDS 
 
 
Chair Ige, Vice Chair Kidani and members of the committee: 
 
The University of Hawai‘i respectfully submits our comments on the proposed repeal of 
University-related non-general funds, as follows: 
 
UOH 100 – Mānoa  
Waiale‘e Animal Research Special Fund (304A-2177) – The University of Hawai‘i at 
Mānoa does not oppose the repeal of this fund. 
 
Seed Distribution Program Revolving Fund (304A-2263) – The University of Hawai‘i at 
Mānoa indicates that this fund is active and is presently serving the purpose for which it was 
established.   The Seed Distribution program is directly funded by the revenues from sales 
of seed and such revenues support propagation of seed stock.  This fund also supports 
students who assist with this program.  Thus, we oppose the repeal of this active revolving 
fund. 
 
UOH 210 – Hilo 
Career and Technical Training Projects Revolving Fund (304A-2268) – The University 
of Hawai‘i at Hilo does not oppose the repeal of this fund. 
 
UOH700 – West O‘ahu 
Center for Labor Education and Research Revolving Fund (304A-2267) – The 
University of Hawai‘i – West O‘ahu does not oppose the repeal of this fund. 
 
UOH 900 – System wide Programs 
University of Hawai‘i Alumni Special Fund (304A-2175) – The University of Hawai‘i 
System Administration does not oppose the repeal of this fund. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to submit our comments on House Bill 2427 HD1 Proposed 
SD1.  
 


